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Celebrating 160 Years and APH is Still Breaking Ground!
For 160 years the American Printing House for the Blind (APH) has provided a beacon of light and hope for people with visual impairments who simply want to be informed and included in the national conversation. The thirst for books that could be read with the touch of a finger created a revolution in thinking, and APH is still pushing back artificial limitations and rolling out innovative technology.
APH will open its doors to the public for a celebration of 160 years of doing business in Louisville, on Tuesday, January 23. During a short program at 11:00 a.m., a special guest from Governor Bevin’s office will recognize APH as one of Kentucky’s oldest manufacturers, and a representative of Mayor Fischer will offer a few words of gratitude for APH’s leadership in making Louisville a more compassionate city.
Between 10:00 am and 3 pm, visitors will be treated to refreshments, and tours of the plant and museum will start every half hour from 12:00 noon -2:00 pm. Employees, along with some teachers and students from the Kentucky School for the Blind, will showcase APH products that provide the essential ingredients for education and independent living. Guests will also receive gifts commemorating this remarkable milestone, including a bracelet that will increase their knowledge of braille. Students and adults will be challenged to pour their creative writing skills into the 160th Anniversary Essay Contest, which will be kicked off during the day’s activities. 
We would be honored to have you join us at the American Printing House for the Blind for a day of festivities. Come to 1839 Frankfort Avenue and help us launch a new era at APH that is full of promise for people who are blind and visually impaired. 
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